
 

 

14th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

                                        Year 2 Trip to Staircase House  
 
As part of our upcoming topic ‘The Great Fire of London’, planned for Spring 2, we will be 
visiting Staircase House in Stockport. It’s a fantastic way to bring the topic to life and when 
we’ve been in the past the children have really enjoyed it. On the day, as well as exploring the 
House and reenacting ‘A Week in the Life of Samuel Pepys’, the children will be taking part in 
two workshops called ‘Wattle and Daub’ and ‘Fire Marks’. 
 
The dates for the trip are as follows: 

                                           Friday 8th March – Class 2A 
Friday 15th March – Class 2C 

Monday 25th March – Class 2B 
 

We will be leaving school at 9am and travelling by coach to Staircase House, returning to school 
in time for the end of the day.  A contribution of £22 to help cover the costs will be 
appreciated.  A Parent Pay item will appear on your account. If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.  If your child is entitled to free school meals, 
you are entitled to the trip being funded by school.   
 
All children on school dinners will be provided with a free school packed lunch, however you 
may provide your own if you wish.  If your child is usually on packed lunch, please bring this in 
as usual. 
 
Please ensure your child is also wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child 

arrives on a school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares 

box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified.  

 

We will need parent helpers on the day.  If you are able to help, it would be greatly 
appreciated. Please fill in the google form (https://forms.gle/UGZeZu7eiQBxF1tDA) and we will 
confirm volunteers nearer the time.  
 
We apologise for the History and Science trips happening so closely together. This was due to 
the venue availability. We took the dates we could to avoid any disappointment.  
 
Kind Regards, Year 2 Teachers 

https://forms.gle/UGZeZu7eiQBxF1tDA

